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11 TAXI/CAR HIRE SERVICE (AN113-2002)

At the Policy and Resources Committee on 11th June 2001 the taxi contract administered by Support
Services Department was awarded to Handy Taxis for an initial period of 12 months.

Elected members and Chief Officers have been consulted and a satisfactory service is being provided
with no adverse comments being received.

Whilst other taxi/car hire services companies have shown an interest in this contract it is
recommended that the contract be extended for a further 12 month period on the existing terms and
conditions and at the end of this period consideration be given to retendering the contract.


